
Email Subject: Communication from the School Aged Immunisation Team for Year 9 parents/carers 
  
Dear Year 9 parent/carer 
  
This is a communication from the School Aged Immunisation Team: 
  
Due to Covid19 and schools being closed the Year 9 Teenage Booster vaccinations for your child are 
going to now be delivered by the Immunisation team in clinic setting across the County. 
  
The Immunisation team will be ringing you to arrange a convenient date and time that you can take 
along your child to one of these clinics. 
  
Please do not contact your child’s school. If you wish to contact the Immunisation team please use 
the following numbers to book into one of our clinics. 07712 545012   07895 209059   07710 
386859   07717 009991. 
  
For further information about the immunisations please follow these 
links: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/men-acwy-
vaccine/      https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/3-in-1-teenage-booster/ 
  
For urgent enquiries please call the 0-19 Admin Hub 
0800 170 7055 (option 4) 
Monday – Friday 
0800 - 1800 
  

 
 


